July 2, 2018

Dear Prospective Employer, 


This letter is in reference to Victoria Myles.  I have had the 
pleasure of working with her for two years.  She is 
knowledgeable of the way children develop and learn, and
uses that information to assist in the classroom.  She is 
dependable, and works well as a part of a team.  She is an
asset to any organization that works with children.


Karen Burns
Detroit Leadership Academy
Kindergarten Teacher
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